

Latino Broadcasting Corporati

4785 Tejon - Suite 300 Denver, Colorado 80211 Phone 303/455-0275

MR. WAYNE HEINEN 4131 S. ANDES WAY AURORA, CO. 80013

DEAR MR. HEINEN,

THANK YOU SIR FOR LISTENING TO OUR STATION ON JULY 17, 1985.

OUR RECORDS SHOW THAT YOUR PROGRAM DETAILS ARE IN EXCELLENT FORM.

ALL OUR PROGRAMING ON THE 17th RAN AS YOU HAVE STATED.

WE WISH YOUR NATIONAL RADIO CLUB THE BEST IN WISHES. IF WE CAN HELP IN ANY WAY POSSIBLE, PLEASE LET US KNOW AND WE WILL BE EAGER TO CONTRIBUTE TO YOUR CLUB.

SINCERELY,

LUIS CANELA

MUSIC DIRECTOR FOR KBNO RADIO